
 

NEW BLOOMFIELD  

FIREMEN'S CLUB 

PICNIC 

VENUE: New Bloomfield VFW (lower level) 

DATE:  March 22, 2025 (Time: 5:00PM) 

 

After many years of having the picnic in July when its too hot, and 

when families are on vacation. We are moving the picnic to March 

this year indoors, and inviting the entire family! 

YES. The families of everyone that has helped us over the past year 

from fundraisers to responding to emergency calls in the middle of 

the night. Yes, spouses are invited to even if it’s just for putting up 

with us! EVERYONE is welcome. 

NO. It does not matter if you belong to the Firemen's Club or not, all 

you have to be is as member of New Bloomfield Fire Co. or guest of 

a member. 

DO NOT BRING A THING. We will have plenty of sandwiches, 

snacks, and beverages. We just want to see and thank you for all 

you do.  

THE ONLY STRING ATTACHED is that you let us know if you are 

coming, and how many guests. There is a sign-up sheet at the 

firehouse or you can email Gary Eby at geby1951@gmail.com or text 

him at 717-636-1185 no later than March 14. 

The lights will dim at 8:00 pm to allow everyone to dance to their 

favorite tunes and have plenty of time to let their hair down and enjoy 

the night. 


